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MASONIC YOUTH 

ORDERS AT NEXT 

BUREAU MEETING 
*  *  *  *  * 

Sunday, May 15, 2016 
at the 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 

Added Feature: 
Special Youth Performances 

 

PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

PARTNERSHIP 
In April, California Masonry and communities in 

our state celebrate Public Schools Month.  

Each year, schools are selected to showcase our 

support and to renew our commitment to free 

public education, academic success and a well-

educated citizenry.  We reaffirm this support 

during this Public Schools Month, as a major 

initiative of our Fraternity’s Strategic Plan. 

For our local L.A. area’s 2016 kick-off 

celebration, please join our Grand Master and 

the Grand Lodge Public Schools Advisory Board 
members at 8:45 AM on April 6th at the 

Longfellow Elementary School in Pasadena, at 

which time a $102,000 check will be presented 

to the Pasadena Unified School District as a 

continuing investment by Masons in Pasadena’s 

Public Schools.   

 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Events in our area in April . . . 

L.A. Area Public Schools Month 

Kick-Off Event – April 6 

(see article below left) 

Masters and Wardens Retreat 

April 8-10 

 at the Irvine Marriott Hotel 

Starts 5:00 PM Friday 

Masonic Trial Master Training 

April 10 
at the Irvine Marriott Hotel 

1:00-4:00 PM  

Public Schools Luncheon 

 April 14 
Arcadia Lodge 278 

 Lunch & Program 12:00 Noon 

Public Schools Appreciation Night 

 April 27 
San Marino Lodge 408 

 Program 5:30 PM 

 

 

 

GRAND MASTER 
WELCOMED BY     
L. A. MASONS 

 With over 75 dignitaries at the Head Table, 
including visiting Grand representatives from 
the Prince Hall Grand Lodge and the Grand 
Lodge of Iran present, the 84th Annual Men’s 
Breakfast of our Los Angeles Masonic Service 
Bureau welcomed and honored our 2015-2016 
Grand Master, Most Worshipful M. David 
Perry, on March 6th at the International 
Ballroom of the Hilton Los Angeles Airport 
Hotel. 
 This yearly Gathering of Los Angeles 
Masons began back in 1931 and is a most 
anticipated event in each Grand Master’s 
Masonic Year.  Our local Lodges and other 
Masonic groups reserved over 60 tables this 
year to hear our Grand Master’s message,  
and his presentation of the many activities 
and goals in process this year.  His 
enthusiastic focus on improving the world 
around us showed how many ways we 
Masons in California are working to “rise and 
build” together. 

* * * * * 
!! IMPORTANT ADVANCE NOTICE !! 

2017 Breakfast Price will be 

$250.00/table 
 

“ANNUAL FUND” GIVING 
Consider NOW a new gift to the 2016 
Annual Fund if you haven’t already.  You 
are needed to support MOS, our Masonic 
Homes, and scholarships/public education. 
Your help makes meaningful relief possible. 

 

 

 

 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 

16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org 

Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 
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